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                                                              IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 The Executive Chairman of the National Circles Council (NCC), Christopher 

Damanya and Executive Committee wish to express their profound gratitude 

to the entire supporters of our great club Asante Kotoko, especially all the 

Regional Chairmen, Coordinators and Patrons for your collective effort to 

achieve the desired results last Sunday against our arch rivals Accra Hearts 

of Oak at the Baba Yara Sports Stadium, Kumasi.

This was as a result of the UNITY OF PURPOSE exhibited by the leadership 

of supporters which was initiated by the IMC of our dear club led by the 

indefatigable Nana Akwasi Awuah Apinkra. To the Technical team led by Dr 

Prosper Nartey Ogum and the playing body, we say ‘Ayekoo’ for the spirited 

performance that brought smiles on the faces of our numerous supporters. 

Let’s finish the rest of the matches with the same approach to change our 

position on the league table to a respectable one.  It is doable 

Congratulations once again to us all for a good job done.

Fabulous:  The Best 

Fabulous:  The Greatest 

Fabulous:  Let’s continue to   stick together.

Communication Department.

27th May, 2024.
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